
 This year is flying by quickly.  I’m excited about the learning and growth that is 
happening at Cokeville Elementary School.  At his time of year, I like to infuse a little 
extra motivation to keep students going in relation to their reading of books.  You 
may be aware that earlier this month students got to choose between duck taping me 
to the wall, having me kiss an animal with lipstick, or throwing whip cream pies at me 
if students met their individual goals and the school met a school wide goal.  
Students overwhelmingly chose to earn whip cream pies.  Thank you for 
encouraging your child to continue to read to help students meet this goal.
 We have a lot of exciting learning and activities to happen yet this year.  Thank 
you for ensuring your student has completed his/her homework and is spending the 
time to practice math facts at home.  In this way and others you make a huge 
difference in the education of your child.  Thank you for all you are doing to support 
your students.

 Sincerely,

 Kenneth Dietz 
 Cokeville K-12 Principal 
  

CALENDAR
2/9 6th-8th Spelling Bee
2/14 Valentines Class parties 2:00
2/23 Academic Bowl Finals 2:00
2/28-3/3 Literacy Week
3/17 AR points due

The Cokeville Elementary representatives for the 
District Spelling Bee

Our 4th Grade Celebrates Chinese New Year!


